
    Traffic Committee Agenda 
Wednesday, January 18, 2023  

 

 

Meeting commenced at 1:00 p.m. in the Chief’s Conference Room 

 

Present at Meeting:  Chief Ryan, Lt Egan, Doug Frink, Russ Arnold, Jim Ruzbasan, Jim Platosh, Sgt 

Stone and Amber Rush 

New Business: 

0123-01: Request for installing blinking-light activation switches at the crosswalk on Route 4, 

just before Highwood Road. 

The sign has been installed and the lights will be activated soon by DOT. 

 

Item Closed. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 1:30 pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Amber Rush 

Public Safety Management Specialist 

 

 

 


